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Selected Lobbyists to be Audited in 2021 
 
 
 
The following registered client lobbyists were randomly selected for 
audit at the November 19, 2020 meeting of the Citizen’s Ethics 
Advisory Board.  The audits will be conducted in the order that the 
lobbyists were selected.  The selections are as follows: 
 
1. PAC Group, LLC 
 
2. SPI/APBA 

 
3. SI Group Client Services 
 
4. CT Camping Assoc 
 
5. Warner Theatre, Inc. 
 
6. NORTHEAST PHARMACY SERVICE CORPORATION 
 
7. National Waste & Recycling Association 
 
8. Anthem, Inc. and Its Affiliates dba Anthem Blue Cross Blue 

Shield of Connecticut 
 
9. CT Vineyard & Winery Association 
 
10. The Village for Families & Children, Inc. 

The Connecticut Office of State Ethics mission is to ensure honesty, integrity and  
accountability in state government through education, interpretation and enforcement 
of the State of Connecticut Code of Ethics.  To contact us please visit our website at 
https://portal.ct.gov/ethics or call us at (860) 263-2400.  
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